
                                                 

 

Newsletter                                         Friday, 16 November 2018 

Message from Mrs Huxham  

Last week’s remembrance service was very emotional and moving, I hope you all enjoyed it as much as we 

did.  Well done to the year 6s for leading such a lovely service. 

Kind Regards 

Debby Huxham 

 

Reminders: 

 

Parking 

 

We had a near miss with a child and a car this week. 

Please do not drive into the car park between the hours of 8.30am and 3.20pm.  If you need to park close to 

the school for personal reasons, please arrive at school early in order to secure a nearby parking space. 

Please also ensure you park in safe places on the main road, not obstructing driveway’s or traffic. 

 

Wraparound Care 

 

We have sent an email out about the terms and conditions of wraparound care, please make sure you read 

this. 

 

Christingle Service 

 

All families and friends are invited to experience the magic of the candlelit 

Christingle Service at West Ashton Church on Sunday 2nd  December at 4 p.m. 

This short service is aimed at children of all ages and begins our Advent 

celebrations. The service also reminds us of the invaluable work that the Children’s 

Society do for vulnerable children. West Ashton Church supports the work of the 

Children’s Society in helping young people and their families. By joining our 

celebration you too can make a difference. 
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 Forget Me Not Steeple Ashton – Discoverers Class 

 Sunday 2nd December Christingle Service 

 Friday 7th December Christmas Party 

 Wednesday 12th December Christmas Nativity 2.30pm 

 Thursday 13th December Christmas Nativity 

 Tuesday 18th December Christmas Lunch 

 Thursday 20th December Christmas church service 

 Friday 21st December End of term 
 

Certificates 

The certificates and awards given in this week’s Celebration Assembly were as follows: 

Class Certificates – w/e 16/11/2018 Martin Brien, Samuel Windel, Charlotte Ashman, Felix Rooney 

 

Good Work Certificates – w/e 16/11/2018 Alexander Bowman, Olivia Locke, Deni Donovan, Sasha Kamunga 

 

Badges 

Silver Badges: Felix Rooney, Paddy Rooney, Rose Stower-Draper, Maks Cwajda, Noah Heywood, Toby 

Williams, Luke Molloy 

 

Please see photos on the school website. 

 

Key Dates:  


